
 

                    

 

 

    Athens, 10 April 2014 

Dear Colleagues, 

Following the 4
th

 Inter-Parliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security 

Policy and the Common Security and Defence Policy that brought together 107 

parliamentarians from 39 Chambers/Parliaments, on the 3
rd

 and 4
th

 of April 2014 in Athens, 

please find attached a synopsis of the Conference discussions, as well as the Report of the 

Seminar of the 21
st
 February on the review of the Rules of Procedure of the Conference and 

the revised best practices paper, to be submitted to the Italian Presidency following their 

adoption.  

 

On this occasion, allow me to thank each and every one of you for your fruitful and dynamic 

participation in Athens, which greatly contributed to our meeting’s success and to a rich 

exchange of information and in-depth debate.  

 

                                                                                                  Yours Sincerely 

                                                                                                
Konstantinos Tsiaras 

Chairman of the Committee 

on National Defence and Foreign Affairs 

 


